
DISTRICT TWO 

State Road 100 from U.S. 17  
to Flagler County Line Resurfacing  

Putnam County, Florida 

FIN 445419-1 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

Construction on a resurfacing project of State Road 100 from U.S. 17 to the Flagler 
County Line is scheduled to begin in May 2024.  

P & S Paving, Inc. was selected to complete the $3.3 million rehabilitation project.   
Improvements under this contract consist of milling and resurfacing, signage up-
grades, new pavement markings and other incidental construction. Completion is     
estimated in early 2025, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

During construction, the public is encouraged to use caution in the area while traveling 
through work zones. 

 

Questions? Contact Jacob Pickering at (904) 360-5471 or 
Jacob.Pickering@dot.state.fl.us.  

 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 2 at    
@MyFDOT_NEFL on X (formerly known as Twitter) or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook. 

 

Project Start:            
May 2024 

Expected Completion: 
Early 2025 

Cost:                                
$3.3 million 

Road:                            

State Road 100 

County:                      

Putnam 

https://twitter.com/MyFDOT_NEFL
https://www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNEFL

